Draft notes for the minutes of the October VSO meeting

· I think there can be many ways of useful co-operations to make our work more fruitful. For instance: As Maitsetseg said, the NGO "Focus" works on a Mass Media Campaign and its one main topic is AIDS and STI. As my organization works a lot with STI clinics` doctors, we can help with the distribution of Publicity materials. 
· It would be useful if one selected organization would report on its ongoing projects at each meeting to promote discussion on how others could be involved in them. Each and every organization would do it in turn at our regular VSO meeting. 
· I agree with Dr. Mashbadrakh saying that there is a great need to introduce new ways of thinking, new approaches to the Mental Health field, as in that field almost nothing has been changed from the socialist style of management. For that, we can inform and invite the administrators/directors/managers from the Mental Health Center to our regular meetings, and to discuss with them how we could help this field to be developed (mainly, as we see it, for the public and professionals` attitudes towards mental patients to be changed). In other words, we need to focus on this field. 
· We are lacking in experience and knowledge of training and encouraging national volunteers, and of setting-up a Health related NGOs` network. So, we should find out where it is already well developed, and organize a Study Tour with representatives from several organizations. 
· We can submit the co-operative projects on Public Health or other interested fields to the UNDP, Australian Governmental NGO support projects, and others.
Khulan from the "Education" Center asked me to send her proposals that were said on the meeting, as her Office Internet is out of action. Khulan suggested:
· To discuss how to connect the Educational NGOs` work with Health-related NGOs. Maybe, there would be some ways like training teachers as health educators, as teachers are more skilled than doctors in explaining to ordinary people. 
· The "Education" Center is planning to organize an English Language Olympiad on November 6th. Could there be some help with participants` evaluation from VSO or other organizations both in checking texts and conversation section of the Olympiad, or with some of the Winners` awards. For example: The awards for 9, 10-th grades` students can be a nicely illustrated invitation for attending a seminar on "Making Projects", etc. 
· Her Center is interested in co-operation with VSO education activities.
That`s all that we remember. You can send the minutes to us by email, or post, or personally. 
